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NOTICE OF ALTERNATE ACCESS TO UPCOMING BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 

This regular meeting of the Rutherford Board of Education will be held as scheduled, in the cafeteria at 
Rutherford High School, on Monday, June 7, 2021 at 7:30 P.M.   

In accordance with the various Governor’s Executive Orders limiting participation in indoor gatherings, this 
meeting will also be conducted utilizing videoconferencing, as allowed by the Open Public Meetings Act, 
N.J.S.A. 10:4-6 et seq., as amended by P.L. 2020, c. 11.  Those members of the public who wish to 
participate via Zoom videoconferencing are encouraged to participate by logging on to the following 
website at 7:30 P.M.: 

https://rutherfordschools.zoom.us/j/86992451413?pwd=bFJDZnJJcWJwZm5BdGFYT3BmNE8rZz09 

Those who wish to attend the meeting in person will be asked to bring their own face mask and practice 
social distancing.   

All members of the public participating remotely will be muted throughout the meeting, although 
opportunities for public comment will be made available to those participating remotely (as well as to 
those attending the meeting in person) during the public comment portions of the meeting, at which times 
they will be unmuted.   

The agenda for the meeting will be available at the district’s website (www.rutherfordschools.org) on or 
about Friday, June 4, 2021.   

 
 
_/s/ Joseph P. Kelly_________________ 
Joseph P. Kelly, CPA 
Business Administrator/Board Secretary 
Rutherford Board of Education 
June 4, 2021 
 


